[image: image1.png]se2009.eu




2
	
	
	


3
	
	
	



	
	

	
	

	
	

	30 November 2009

	
	


Establishment of a Northern Partnership on Culture 
- abstract  
The second Senior Officials meeting of the renewed Northern Dimension took place in Stockholm on November 12, 2009. The Senior Officials decided to establish the Northern Dimension Partnership on Culture - NDPC, based on the conclusions and recommendations of the ad-hoc Expert Group on NDPC. The Senior Officials also gave green light for the convening of a Preparatory Committee to finalise the organisational structure of the NDPC, with the aim to make it fully operational by the time of the second ND Ministerial meeting, in autumn 2010. The presentation at the seminar in Moscow on December 8, will focus on the concept of a Northern Dimension Partnership on Culture and further process of its establishment. Mrs Pia Erson will speak in her capacity as chair of the ad-hoc Expert Group.
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